
From: maryburd  
Sent: 10 April 2022 10:05 
To: Planning 
Subject: FW: Re Application Ref 2022/1187/T 
 
 
From: Gabby Crawford  
Sent: 09 April 2022 09:41 
To:  
Subject: 2022/1187/T 
 
Hello, 
 
I'm writing regarding application reference: 2022/1187/T. 
 
As a Delancey St resident I strongly oppose the proposition to remove two 
trees from a listed conservation area.  This would severely impact the 
biodiversity and air quality in the area, alongside the green oasis we are lucky 
enough to have a view of at the back of our garden-less flat. 
 
Pruning would be a much preferable option, to fell the two trees would be 
shortsighted and against all your 'green credentials' - actively counteracting 
your policy of planting 400 trees in the area per annum. Sycamore and Ash 
only make up 3 and 4% respectively of all the trees in Camden. 
 
Please reconsider the options without cutting down these two trees. 
 
Best wishes, 
Gabby Crawford 
 
 
 


